
RIP Queen Elizabeth II 

In light of yesterday’s sad news about the passing of Queen Elizabeth II we thought we would 

remind you of the range of information, resources and support available to support with 

bereavement, grief and loss.  
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If your school has any news or good practice you would like to share, please let us know beyou@northumberland.gov.uk  

In this issue: 

• Information and resources to 

support with bereavement, grief 

and loss 

BBC’s Tiny Happy People have produced some infor-

mation which might be useful to share with parents 

around what to say, what language to use and the de-

velopment of children’s understanding of death.  

Click the picture to the left to access site.  

Our Northumberland Educational Psychologists have 

produced a padlet of information to support with 

the topic of bereavement and loss.  

Click the picture to the right to access site.  

Access support, resources and apps via our Be 

You website.  

Click the picture to the left to access site.  

mailto:beyou@northumberland.gov.uk
https://padlet.com/nies1/bereavementloss
https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/talking-to-child-about-death/zmh88hv?fbclid=IwAR0MAYc2Im1RfmH79rdiGsshtozUQPvHIheIoEZu0aTXj4uuB3XQJzQIdFg
https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/dealing-with-loss-and-bereavement/
https://www.beyounorthumberland.nhs.uk/support/young-persons-support/coping-with-everyday-life-experiences/grief-and-loss


 

Visit our website: www.beyounorthumberland.nhs.uk  
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https://www.beyounorthumberland.nhs.uk/about-us
https://rainbowsgb.org/
https://rainbowsgb.org/

